
Faith Courage Love
Faith to move forward in confidence and succeed.

Courage to make a difference in the world every day.
Love one another as God loves us.

27.09.2024

Dear parent / carer

What a wet week! We hope that you enjoy escaping the showers with our weekly
news!

● Harvest Festival
Many thanks to all our parents/ carers and family members who joined us today
at our Harvest Festival at St Mary’s church. The children sang beautifully and did
a great job of showing us what Harvest means to us at Roecliffe. Many thanks to
Rev Ian Pruden for joining us at our service and leading some of our worship.
https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/harvest-festival-3/

● Asda Cashpot for Schools
Please help us to raise much-needed funds for our school by downloading the
Asda Rewards app and signing up to ‘Cashpots for Schools’.
Between 2nd September and 30th November 2024 parents/ carers can zap their
app when they shop at Asda and this will not only give discounts on shopping
bills but will also raise funds for our school with every shop you make!
Asda will donate £1 to Roecliffe’s Cashpot every time a new parent / carer signs up
and Roecliffe will receive a percentage of their grocery spend each time they
shop.

Please use the link below to sign up for Asda Rewards and Cashpots for Schools
https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools

● Wellbeing Ambassadors Collective Worship
Congratulations to our Wellbeing Ambassadors for undertaking such an
important leadership role at our school. Our Wellbeing Ambassadors this year
are: Freddy, Ella-Rose, Christopher and Tahlia.
With the help and support from Beth at Phunky Foods, these children will help us
to understand more about positive physical and mental health through their
workshops and the presentations they will deliver to parents/ carers, staff and
pupils in some of our Collective Worships this year.

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/harvest-festival-3/
https://www.asda.com/cashpotforschools


Our Wellbeing Ambassadors would like to invite parents and carers to join us at a
special Collective Worship at 3pm on Wednesday 2nd October when they will show
us the importance of a healthy breakfast.
Please see the attachment for more information. Come and join us!

● Funds Raised from our School Fair
We are delighted to let our families know that an amazing £1060 was raised last
Friday during our School Fair. This is a great start to our fundraising for the
renovation of our Class 1 outdoor provision and Class 2/3 timber playframe.
Many, many thanks to staff and volunteers who helped us to create an event
which not only raised funds for our school but also gave us the opportunity to
gather together and have some fun!
https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/fun-at-the-fair/

● Changing contact details on Arbor
Did you know …. Parents and carers are able to change their own contact details
on Arbor? Click the link below for further instructions on how to do this.
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360010537797-Add-new-gu
ardians-and-contacts-for-your-child-on-the-Parent-Portal-and-Parent-App

● Congratulations Roboodles!
Out of 120 entries, Roboodles have been shortlisted as one of three finalists in the
following categories for the National Out of School Club Awards 2024!

● Mental Health and Wellbeing Award
● Inclusive Practice Award
● Play Setting of the Year Award
● Out of School Club of the Year – Single Site

The national awards ceremony takes place on 12th October in London. Good luck
Lianne and Claire - you are winners in our eyes!!

● Safeguarding snippet
Please remember that if images of children on Tapestry, the school website or on
school social media sites are downloaded by parents/ carers, they should not be
shared and should only be used for parents’ and carers’ own personal use.

● This week’s winning house
Congratulations to children in East house for achieving the most house points
this week!

● Positive Learning Behaviour Awards
A huge well done and congratulations to these children for being chosen to
receive the Positive Learning Behaviour Award:

https://roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk/fun-at-the-fair/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360010537797-Add-new-guardians-and-contacts-for-your-child-on-the-Parent-Portal-and-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360010537797-Add-new-guardians-and-contacts-for-your-child-on-the-Parent-Portal-and-Parent-App


Class 1 - Parker
Class 2 - Primrose
Class 3 - Ivo

We wish you all a slightly less wet weekend and we look forward to seeing you all
on Monday morning!

Mrs Briggs

Diary Dates

4th October Christmas Cards - Last Day

21sd-24th October Parent Consultations

7th November BAGS2SCHOOL

11th November 10.45am - Remembrance Service sy St Mary’s

26th-2nd December Scholastic Book Fair

12th December Beauty & The Beast Panto (Class 2+3)

13th December 9.30am + 2.30pm Class 1 Nativity

19th December 2pm - Christmas Service St Mary’s Church

Website - www.roecliffe.n-yorks.sch.uk
Facebook - Roecliffe CE Primary School



Term Dates 2024-25

Autumn Term

Monday 2nd Sept Training Day - School Closed

Tuesday 3rd Sept School Reopens

Friday 25th Oct School Closes for half-term

Monday 4th Nov School Reopens

Friday 20th Dec School closes for Christmas 2.30pm

Spring Term

Monday 6th Jan Training Day - School Closed

Tuesday 7th Jan School Opens for Spring Term

Friday 14th Feb School Closes for half-term

Monday 24th Feb School Reopens

Friday 28th Mar Training Day - School Closed

Friday 4th April School Closes for Easter - 2.30pm

Summer Term

Monday 21st April Bank Holiday

Tuesday 22nd April School Opens for Summer Term

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday

Thursday 22nd May School Closes for half-term

Friday 23rd May Training Day - School Closed

Monday 2nd June School Reopens

Monday 21st July School Closes for Summer 2.30pm

Tuesday 22nd July Training Day - School Closed


